
From the Archives – Gardens of our Members 

First, I would love to wish all our members a Happy Fall Season. With this comes the falling leaves, the 

crispness of the air and the turnover of gardens from summer blooms to dormant beds again. Our 

members have always showed great pride in their personal gardens, and this month I wanted to feature 

some photos from gardens of the past. On July 14, 1987, we had an annual local garden tour. Our members 

got on a bus and happily toured the town and surroundings, looking at both the summer planting projects 

and a member’s garden. On this trip, members were treated to a beautiful sight, Bob and Daisy Keith’s 

Rose Garden. In the pictures, you can see the pride of Bob and Daisy Keith as they showcased their garden 

to everyone. I hope you all have enjoyed this month’s edition of “From the Archives” and look forward to 

next summer, where we can hopefully do these types of tours again. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

   

 


